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Schedule of events for the Tournament 
Friday January 29th  4:00pm – 6:00pm      

    Four Queens  Welcome Cocktail Reception 
w/open bar  and Hors d’oeuvres. Last chance 
to register 

Friday January 29th  6:30pm – 8:00pm 
                            Silver Strikers Club Annual Meeting 
Friday January 29th  8:00pm – 9:00pm  

Club Coin Contest Judging for the finalist 
(6 to 7 volunteer members) 

Saturday January 30th 9:00am     
Slot Tournament 1st round 

Saturday January 30th 1:00pm    
Slot Tournament 2nd round 

Saturday January 30th 5:00pm    
$300 coin release 

Saturday January 30th 6:30pm    
Silver Strikers Club Party with FOOD 
SSC give-a-way hosted by Jimmy Mahan 
and assisted by Jay Jollie & Caleb Jones. 
Bring multiple items just a little something 
from your state. The SSC Auction 
(donations by the Four Queens) courtesy 
of Shaun Webster 

Saturday January 30th After the Party    
Trade Session 

Sunday January 31th  9:00am    
Slot Tournament 3rd round 

Sunday January 31th  2:00pm   
Tournament Awards Ceremony w/ Cake 
and Champagne 

All of the events will take place in the Royal Pavilion Room on the 
second floor of the Four Queens Casino. This information will also be 
posted at our Club web site. 
 

Silver Strikers Club Give-A-Way 
Silver Strikers Club Give-A-Way is hosted by Jimmy Mahan and 
assisted by Jay Jollie & Caleb Jones. Please bring multiple items 
to raffle off. They can be almost anything from your state such as 
souvenirs or anything pertaining to Silver Strikes. Everyone is 
welcome to come and participate in the Silver Strikers Club 
Give-A-Way. We have always given out one ticket to all who 
attend and we will continue to do so. We draw tickets until all items 
are gone. Hopefully there will be enough prizes so that everyone 
gets something but sometimes there isn’t enough to go around. 
Every year there are those that end up without a prize. It is very 
disappointing for those that bring more than one prize and end up 
with none. Hopefully we will all remember to bring something. It is 
a fun time with many laughs. It is the social aspect that makes this 
enjoyable.  

Auction 
This January we will have items donated by the Four Queens 
Casino which we will auction off. If you are interested in these 
items please come prepared to bid. A big Thank You goes to 
Shaun Webster.  

Silver Strikers Club Annual Meeting 
This is our yearly business meeting. Please try to attend if at all 
possible. This is where the reports are given plus any new 
business will be discussed. For the Club to run effectively we need 
members input. There will be a call for new business and If there 
are any changes for the Club you would like to see this is where 
you can voice your opinion.  

 
 
 
 

 
 
CLUB COIN CONTEST 

Come Join the Fun! 
 Now is your opportunity to design a silver strike. 
The Contest begins October 1, 2015 and closes December 15, 
2015.  Rules for the contest are posted on the Club Website 
(www.silverstrikers.com) Please read the rules before entering.. 
Contest rules are posted at the top of the Current News Page on 
the clubs website (www.silverstrikers.com) if you do not have a 
computer and would like a set of rules please call Al Lukacs  
(941-792-6479) and they will be sent to you. 
 
We are celebrating our 17th Anniversary and the design should 
reflect that theme. 
 
To enter, send your design to Al Lukacs either by email or US 
Postal Service, information at bottom of article. 
Should you have the desire to have your design computer 
enhanced, send them to Jo Riefer either by email or by US Postal 
Service (information at bottom of article). Jo will 
return the design to you. You may then decide if you want to 
submit your original or use the enhanced version. Jo does not 
submit any drawing. This must be done by the artist. Submit 
your approved drawing to Al Lukacs. 
The judging of the drawings for the six finalists will be held at the 
Four Queens during the January Tournament. Voting will start the 
next day for those in attendance. To vote on the finalist  Ballets will 
be included in the Newsletter and on the Club website as soon as 
possible. 
 Last year’s drawings may be modified to reflect this year’s 
anniversary. Good luck to all. 
Al Lukacs    Jo Riefer 
5507 4th Avenue NW   2283 Panoramic Dr 
Bradenton, FL 34209-1801   Concord, CA 94520 
albtown@aol.com                  membership@silverstrikersl.com 
 
 

Club Membership 
We all enjoy the benefits of the Silver Striker Club. We like to get 
the flyers and newsletters. We enjoy meeting with other strikers at 
the Four Queens Tournaments.  It is a great club to belong to. As 
we all enjoy the club it is important to remember to renew your 
membership. Every month on the 15th of the month I send out 
reminders that the dues for the next month are due. Please try to 
renew your membership as soon as possible.  There has been a 
small drop in membership in the last couple of months.  Please 
remember that each and every member is important.       
        ****    Membership is our club’s greatest asset **** 

 
 

                             Club Historian 
We are still in need of a club historian. You do not  
need to know the history of the club. We need someone to write 
articles. It could be anything of interest to the club members. It 
could be about one of our long time members or about some of the 
casinos that used to have machines or just a funny collecting 
story. Please someone step up and fill this position. 

FOUR QUEENS HALLOWEEN RELEASE  
October 28th    Red and Blue caps in machines  
October 30th    10:00AM $300.00 release  
 


